
Broken Heart Ministries Foundation, Inc. 
A 501(c)(3) nonprofit publicly supported organization, founded by Luke & Renee 

McDannel, to serve God’s children in Romania.  Your donations are tax deductible. 

 
 

“The LORD is close to the brokenhearted and saves those who are crushed in spirit.” Psalm 34:18 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PRAYER 
REQUESTS: 

 

1. For God to continue to 
touch and heal the 
broken hearts of 
Romanian children; 

 

2. For God to open the 
children’s’ hearts to 
instruction;   

 

3. The Holy Spirit’s 
indwelling and 
outpouring; 

 

4. For God’s comfort and 
support to bless family 
members remaining in 
Southern California; and, 

 

5. Wisdom for decisions 
and plans related to the 
logistics of ministry 
programming. 

 

                

  E-mail: BrokenHeartMin@aol.com               Website:  www.BrokenHeartMinistries.com 
 

January/February, 2003 
 

 

BROKEN HEART MINISTRIES’ 
TRANSITIONAL LIVING CENTER (TLC) 

 
Jeremiah 1:8 “And don’t be afraid of the people, for 
I, the Lord, will be with you and see you through.”   
 

While we were still talking to God about our needs, 
He answered our prayers. God is faithful; He is the 
defender, protector, and father to the orphans!  
 

John Dinca, a TLC trainee who grew up in a 
Romanian orphanage, has been employed now for 
three weeks as a security guard. He is excited about 
his new job; and is diligently working hard to please 
his bosses, and God. His former employer at a local 
nursery was dishonest and withheld the salary that 
John was due.  
 

However, God is faithful, after John left the 
nursery, God provided him with an opportunity to 
work as a security guard. John waited on God to help 
him and God’s protection, loving kindness, mercy 
and peace has covered John. The smile we have 
grown to love has returned to John’s face as he has 
seen the power of God to walk him through the hard 
places in life. All glory and honor is to God the 
Father and Jesus Christ, His Son who is mighty in 
battle! 
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BROKEN HEART MINISTRIES 

NEEDS YOUR PRAYER! 
 

“In prayer continue ye, watching 
in it in thanksgiving; praying at 
the same time also for us, that 
God may open to us a door for 

the Word, to speak the secret of 
Christ …”  Colossians 4:2-3 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mailing Address for Donations/Support: Online Donations/Support at: 
Broken Heart Ministries Foundation, Inc.  
P.O. Box 2231 www.BrokenHeartMinistries.com  
Los Alamitos, CA 90720-2231 

 

SERVING GOD’S CHILDREN IN ROMANIA 
Quilting Guild:  The ladies in the Quilting Guild (in Southern California) have 
been very busy! We currently have 90 quilts ready for shipping to Bucharest 
Romania. We would like to thank Calvary Chapel Pacific Coast for letting the ladies 
do their quilting at the church each month.  
 
If you would like to learn to quilt, or to help with this project we would like to 
encourage our readers to spread the word:  The group meets the first Saturday of 
each month from 1-4 PM. It is a great time of fellowship and ministry. If you have 
an unsaved friend or neighbor, who would never accept an invitation to church, 
this is a wonderful opportunity to introduce them to the body of Christ. Why not 
extend to them an invitation to the Quilting Guild and let God do His perfect work?  
 
Please pray for the safe passage of the quilts through customs, and for the hearts of 
the children and families that will receive the quilts in Romania. God inhabits the 
praises of His people; let this be an act of worship before God, a sweet aroma to 
please our God.  For more information on the Guild please contact Tre Frazier at 
AllMe4Jesus@aol.com or e-mail Broken Heart Ministries at 
BrokenHeartMin@aol.com. 
                                                                                                                                                                                           

English As A Second Language (ESL): Beginning July 5th through 
August 2oth, ESL classes are being offered through Broken Heart 
Ministries for the children of expatriates from Japan, Korea and China. 
We are happy to have this opportunity to minister to this community. 
We pray that God will use these classes to reveal Himself to the 
students, who in turn can be lights to their homelands for Jesus. 
 

 

  

  

  

 
All donations to Broken Heart 

Ministries go directly into the work of 
the ministries. 

 
The McDannels are “working 

missionaries”.  As such, donations to 
Broken Heart Ministries are not used 

to pay any McDannel family 
expenses. 


